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June 5, 2017

Att: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

This rate increase can’t be happening...again. Ontarians pay one of the
highest energy rates in the country. Enough is enough. I am going to
fight this one and I have never fought your company before. It is time
to reorganize the company’s finances in a much more intelligent way.
Many people are buying energy efficient appliances and trying to cut
back on their usage and your company keeps asking for us to pay more.
When does it end? Give us a break! What a disrespectful bunch of
people you all are!

Kim Melnyk






